
From: Lisa Huffman
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Subject: Bike thoughts on strategic plans
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 11:29:24 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Greetings,

It's great to have new/improved bike trails - keep it up please!
Thanks, Lisa Huffman
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Feedback can be submitted either in the comment box or in the document upload below.
Carson City has done little to improve, invest and expand its Fire Protection Capabilities in the last 30 years. Yes programs have been added and expanded but have failed to
keep up with growth and call volume. The City continues to inadequately staff fire stations and apparatus. The City has three fire stations which is the same as in the early
80's. The run volume has grown five fold since the early eighties with no additional fire apparatus added to the fleet. Rescues do not add fire protection capabilities, only
added personnel on the fire scene if they are career fire fighters. The City should have another fire station for the east side of town and the station near WNC should be
staffed by career fire fighters. The City has done a better job with the addition of Basic transport ambulances, but only with the addition of a Fire Chief from outside this
town. We are not a small town, we have a large population of geriatric patients, and low income people. Those people use our service
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